



T: 212 686 5522 F: 212 779 1679

www.unicefusa.org

Mr. Adam Barron
2658 Griffith Park Blvd Ste 725
Los Angeles, CA 90039-2520

April 16, 2012

Dear Mr. Adam Barron,

Please accept my sincere thanks for your generous gift of \$500.00 for a memorial tribute received on Tuesday, April 10, 2012. A beautiful card has already been sent to your designated recipient announcing your thoughtfulness and expressing your sympathy. With the number of emergencies that UNICEF has confronted in the past few months – including the ongoing humanitarian crisis in the Horn of Africa and the massive earthquake and ensuing tsunami that have devastated Japan – your support is <u>especially appreciated</u> as UNICEF continues to work to protect vulnerable children's lives.

Because of the support we receive from friends like you, UNICEF has saved more children's lives than any other humanitarian aid organization in the world. No corner of the globe is too remote for UNICEF staff to provide children with the basic needs for survival. By plane, boat, train, truck, motorcycle, foot, donkey, camel – UNICEF uses any means necessary to save the lives of children and families.

UNICEF helps vaccinate more than half the world's children... has helped more than 1.2 billion people gain access to safe drinking water... distributed more than 19 million anti-malaria bed nets last year... cares for children affected by HIV/AIDS... and helps to make certain that all children have access to a basic education.

But every day, 21,000 children die from causes that are) preventable. If enough people join caring individuals like you and make the world's children a priority, those 21,000 daily child deaths can become 10,000, then 5,000 – and one day, zero.

That's why I hope you will – once again – come to the aid of children by making another tax-deductible gift today. Your gift will immediately be put to work to ensure their survival. Thank you again for your generosity – with you by our side, we will reach our goal of **zero** preventable childhood deaths!

Caryl M. Stern

President & CEO

and The statement

To comply with the IRS requirements regarding charitable donations, we affirm that no goods or services have been provided to you, in whole or in part, in consideration for your contribution. 100% of your gift may be deducted as a charitable contribution under Federal law and, where permitted, under state law. This letter will serve as confirmation of your donation for income tax purposes. A copy of our latest financial report, with information about our revenue and expenses, including administration and fundraising costs, and a description of our charitable programs may be obtained by writing to the U.S. Fund for UNICEF, 125 Maiden Lane, New York, NY 10038 or by calling Edward G. Lloyd at 212-686-5522.

U.S. Fund for UNICEF 125 Maiden Lane New York, NY 10038



111. Adam Barren 2653 Guffett Park Blud Ste 725 Los Angeles, CA 10039

A Special Gift Has Been Made by: Barron Sound Portraits - Adam Barron

to the U.S. Fund for UNICEF in Memory of:

Anais Min